
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

December 22, 2024 
 

 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 199, Joy to the World! 

Hymn:195, God Rest Ye, Merry Gentlemen 

Missions Minute 
Prayer 
Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 215, O Infant Holy, Infant Lowly 

Testimony in Song: The Reberts 
Message: Pastor Ramler 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 

 
 

 
 

     

 
Tues 12/24         6:00 pm Christmas Eve Candlelight Service 

Wed 12/25          No Midweek Service 

Sat 12/28           2:00 pm College & Career Christmas Party 

 

 

 
 

 
Sun 12/29        12:15 pm 5th Sunday Social 

          2:00 pm Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

Sun 1/5            Missionary Scott Norman SS & AM 

         5:00 pm Trustees’ Meeting 

Sun 1/7        12:30 pm Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

Thurs 1/9          7:00 pm Ladies’ Bible Study 

Sun 1/11        12:00 pm Baunoch Baby Shower 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 

For the McCorkle family, in lieu of flowers in memory of Glenn 

Baker, they are requesting that any donations go to the People’s 

Baptist Church remodeling fund. Please be sure to note this in the 

memo line.  
 

Christmas Card Exchange Box:  The Christmas card exchange box 

is now available in the church lobby.  Please address your cards 

clearly. Stop by the box, drop-off and pick-up cards that are yours.  

This is mainly for church attendees. 
 

2024 Secret Sister Ladies: Please take the time during the month of 

December to reveal yourself to whom you have been a secret sister 

during 2024. If you have any questions contact Joy Ramler  
 

College & Career Christmas Party:  There will be a party on 

December 28 at 2:00 pm at the Rebert home. The address is 124 

Potomac St., Boonsboro. Bring a snack or drink to share.  
 

5th Sunday Social: Our next 5th Sunday Social will be December 29 

following the morning service and it is a traditional potluck. See the 

sign-up sheet in the foyer.  
 

Ladies Bible Study:  Our Ladies Bible Study will resume 

Thursday, January 9 at 7 pm.  We will meet at the Parsonage the 

first Thursday of each month. We will continue our study of Psalm 

23 in depth.  If interested pick up a flier on the back table. 
 

Baby Shower: On Saturday, January 11 at noon. All ladies are 

invited to join us here at the church to celebrate the upcoming birth 

of baby girl Baunoch. Please see the sign-up sheet in the foyer. 

Hailey is registered at Amazon.  
 

Ladies’ Breakfast: Ladies of all ages save the date to join us for our 

ladies’ breakfast at Golden Coral on Saturday, January 18 at 9:00 

am. See the signup sheet in the foyer. See Nicole Pryor with 

questions.  

 

 

                                 Happy Birthday 
   

Dec 21 Todd Muniz            Jan 3 James Harrell 

Dec 29 Robin Thompson           Jan 3 Tasha Rose 

 

 

           

       

                     

Dec. 22 Dec. 29 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Christmas Story Family Sunday 

Beginners – C. Briggs Christmas Story Cindy B. 

Toddlers** - C. Black Franca A. Carol B. 

Nursery*   

Sunday School Elaine W. Jean S. 

Morning Worship Elaine W. 

Carol B. 

Cheryl C. 

Andie R. 

Evening Service Jill B. 

Becky B. 

No evening Service 

Wednesday Merry 

Christmas! 

New Year’s Day 

* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)       
  

 

Sam & Penny-Sue Laterza– Eastern Asia- In the 

beginning of June, I was asked to return to Togo, West Africa to 

teach another group of local pastors. Please continue to pray for 

the work there as well as these men as they study and learn how 

to rightly divide the word of God. The beginning of November, 

Penny-Sue helped to coordinate and teach at a ladies’ two-day 

retreat. Please pray that the Lord would continue work in the 

hearts of those ladies. I have also started a new study with a 

local group of believers. We are excited to announce that our 

first grandchild was born to our oldest daughter on August 24. 

We thank you for continuing to pray for Penny-Sue’s dad as he 

is still receiving cancer treatments, but seems to be responding 

well. My mother has also seen a recurrence of her cancer and is 

facing some form of treatment as well. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving     $8,390.00  $186,383.02 

Tithes & Budget Needs      $9,125.12  $219,002.77 

Faith Promise Giving      $530.00  $15,242.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs     $730.77          $17,538.46 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday School       72     Sunday Morning      138 

Sunday Evening       66 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for December 15, 2024 

Stewardship Report for December 15, 2024 
Special Coming Events 


